
Dear Students and Families, 

Assalamu Alaikum and warm greetings! 

Welcome to a new academic year at ICCI Academy! My name is Ms. Ayah Suleiman, and I am 
excited to serve as your Social Studies teacher this year. I feel honored to be part of a school that 
values both academic excellence and strong moral character rooted in Islamic values. 

In our Social Studies class, students will explore history, geography, cultures, governments, and 
current events — all through a lens that encourages critical thinking, meaningful discussions, and 
global awareness.  

My goal is to create a supportive and engaging classroom where every student feels respected, 
challenged, and inspired to grow. Whether we’re analyzing historical events, discussing world 
issues, or working on interactive projects, I want students to leave class each day feeling more 
curious, confident, and connected to the world around them. 

I will be using the Remind App to keep you updated on classroom activities, homework, and 
important announcements. 

Remind App Codes: 

6th Grade: @fcc4gh 

7th/8th Grade: @dh9k34 

I look forward to an exciting and productive year together, insha’Allah! 

Warm regards,​
Ayah Suleiman​
Social Studies Teacher​
ICCI Academy 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Welcome, my name is Ayah Suleiman. I will be the Middle School Social Studies teacher. This 
will be my second year teaching Social Studies at ICCI Academy. I have a bachlors degree in 
Elementary Education from North Park University. I am looking forward to another successful 
year of learning.  


